










         

 

Lenten Service Project 

Please consider donating to those in need. There will be a 
collection box at all entrances inside the school. Please 
donate all items by March 18th. If we all participate in a 

small way than together, we can make a BIG difference!! 
Please contact me with any questions:  Jennifer Zappola 

email: pepper2143@yahoo.com  or  

Text: 646-523-5012 




